
 

 

 
 
 
 
                

 

 

 

 

To  

The Principal 

 

 

Subject: Expression of  Gratitude 

 

Respected  Sir, 

 
Warm Greetings from University of Science and Technology Meghalaya! 

 

You will be happy to know that the 7th North East Graduate Congress (NEGC) 2023 organized by  

our University on 7
th

, 8
th

 & 9
th

 April 2023 has received immense appreciation from all quarters. The grand success of 
the program would not have been possible without the active participation of your prestigious college. We appreciate 

and value your support in conducting the mega event smoothly.  

 
Hereby, we place on record our heartiest thanks to you and expect the same kind of patronage from you in our future 

endeavors too. 

 
Looking forward for your guidance and suggestions.  

 

Thanking you once again, on behalf of the whole USTM Family. 

 
 

Thanking you in anticipation, 

Yours truly, 
 

 
 

Dr. B. K. Das 

Chairman, NEGC-2023 
Pro VC,USTM 

 

 
 

 

Copy to: 

1. P.S. to Chancellor – for kind information of Hon’ble Chancellor 
2. P.S. to Vice Chancellor – for kind information of Hon’ble  Vice Chancellor 

3. Convenor, NEGC-2023 

4. Office file 

 



 


